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Seven compete to establish home health agency in Wake County 

 
RALEIGH – Seven applicants have filed competing applications with the Certificate of Need 
Section of the N.C. Division of Health Service Regulation to develop a Medicare/Medicaid-certified 
home health agency in Wake County.   
 
A public hearing for these competing projects will be held at 1 p.m. on June 21 at The Garner 
Historic Auditorium, 742 West Garner Road, Garner. 
 
The 2010 State Medical Facilities Plan has identified the need for one additional home health 
agency in Wake County. The seven applicants proposing to establish a new Medicare/Medicaid 
certified home health agency office in Wake County are: 
 

 AssistedCare Home Health, Inc.  
 ARC Therapy Services, LLC d/b/a Innovative Senior Care Home;  
 SunCrest Home Health of North Carolina, Inc. 
 Home Health and Hospice Care, Inc.  
 Community Home Health of North Carolina, LLC; 
 United Home Care, Inc. d/b/a United Home Care; 
 Continuum II Home Care and Hospice, Inc.  

 
Anyone may file written comments concerning this proposal. Comments must be received by the 
Certificate of Need Section no later than June 1 at the following address: 
 

Certificate of Need Section 
Division of Health Service Regulation 
2704 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh NC  27699-2704 

 
For more information contact: 
 
 Gebrette Miles, Project Analyst 
 Certificate of Need Section 
 (919) 855-3873 
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